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Ardleigh Sailing Club:

Minutes of the Committee Meeting

12th February 2017
Attendance:    Anja Newman (AN) Mick Balaam (MB) ,Robert Turvil (RT), Richard Biggs (RB), Paul Constable (PC), John King (JK), Jamie Gedhill (JG)  (Martin Banbury) (MBA)

Apologies for Absence
John Thompson (JT), Ben Constable (BC)

Standing Items
The January 2017 minutes were approved unanimously and the Chairman 

(Anja Newman) was authorised to sign them.

Matters Arising
RB reported that R Askew has agreed to take up the role of club steward and will start on the 26th March 2017

PC reported that holding a Laser open is still being considered.

Correspondence received
MB reported that post is only delivered to the club when the club’s gate is open.

Health and Safety
MB reported that follow a discussion with Andy ( Anglian Water) he and F O’S will repair the barrier in March.

It was agreed to make note of the sailing limits on the renewal notices.

RB will write to the cleaners about emptying the waste bins in the ladies changing room.

Financial Summary
RB reported that at the moment renewals were down by about 20% on this time last year.

RB will issue an invoice to the Scouts.

RB reported that the Management Accounts show a loss of about £2500 so far this financial year.

RB reported that he will review the club’s insurance details to see if any savings can be made particularly with regard to cups and trophies, loss of money and specified items.

Sailing, Social and Training
It was agreed that JG will head a work group with RB to prepare an informal coaching strategy. 

RB reported that Jane Richardson, who is semi trained, offered to assist with any sail training programme. 

It was agreed that all the members should use Duty Man to comply with their requirement to achieve a minimum of two duties a year. AN will remind members of this obligation.

It was noted that AOTWD will be held on the 25th June 2017.

Membership
New Member’s Day will be held on the 14th May 2017.

AN reported that renewal notices have been issued.

AN will issue reminder notices before and AGM and ask RC to update the 

Marketing
JG presented examples of four new club banners to the meeting,

They were approved by RB, seconded by AN, and unanimously approved.

PC will obtain an alternative quote before an order is placed.

JG reported that he has updated the club’s website. MB agreed to write an introductory statement

Structural/Facilities
Maintenance Day (MD) will be held on the 18th March 2017.

MB will take charge of MD and prepare of tasks that he will assign to members on the day.

MB reported that RC will provide the glass that will enable him to re-hang and glaze the front door and replace one broken panel. 

MB and FO’S will liaise to change the lock numbers after the start of the new season.

AOB 
JT reported that the Child and Vulnerable Adults policy needs to be reviewed and any updates made.

It was noted that CASC requirements were noted on the renewal forms.

RT will ask JR to progress the finalisation of the Lease as a matter of urgency.

It was noted that it is important to keep the launching areas clear of slippery material.

Date of the next meeting
Wednesday 12th March 2017 0130 in the Clubhouse

Signed Chairman……………………….

Dated    ……………………………..
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